
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Monday nights are now reserved for 40/40 in. In our 
weekly activities, it is essential. The boarders enjoyed it 
so much that we played before going outdoors to play 
invasion games on Tuesday! We can't wait for the nights 
to get lighter so we can spend most of our evenings 
playing outside. 
 
We tried something new for supper on Monday: ham and 
cheese wraps, which was a huge hit! We had jacket 
potatoes with fillings on Tuesday, and we finished things 
off with a piece of confetti cake. 
 
After our matches on Wednesday, we went down to the 
coop for a treat before returning to the boarding house 
for a calm evening of pool, TV, and toasties for supper. 
We were all exhausted!  
 
On Thursday evening, we sat down and watched a movie 
together in the TV room, and Miss Fish brought us some 
popcorn, which was gone in two minutes. We then 
enjoyed sausage buns and beans for supper before 
going to bed to prepare for the weekend! 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, and we'll see you on 
Monday. 
 
With thanks 

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
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